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Yes, we're open!

We are open for all your eye care needs,
but with a few changes to protect our patients and staff.

To reduce the number of people in the office at any given time:

- Exam appointments lengthened.

- We request that no more than 2 family members/caregivers accompany a patient
to their exam when possible.

- Glasses and contact lenses pick-up will be by appointment only.

To maintain a safe and sanitary office:

-Masks are required throughout your visit.
- Patient and staff wellness screening
- Upon entry, every visitor will be screened with a non-contact thermometer
to ensure they do not have a fever.
- Staff screened daily and kept at home if risk of illness.
- Extensive cleaning of the office prior to and throughout each day.
- Glasses sanitized via UV irradiation cabinet after handling and prior to pick-up.
- Doctor & staff will wear mask for every encounter.

To provide care for high-risk patients:
- The first appointment of the day may be reserved for high-risk patients.
- High risk patients include those with asthma, respiratory issues,
immune-compromised.
- These appointments may be scheduled by phone-only.

If you have any questions, please contact us at:
317-843-2020
info@carmeleyecare.com.




